
Coronation Memories 
 

On Friday 27th May, as part of our Queen’s Platinum Jubilee celebrations, Years 3-8 will 

gather for a special assembly.   

We hope to include a short video containing selected clips of older relatives of our Y5-Y8 

pupils, reminiscing about the Queen’s Coronation.  

Do you have any older relatives or close family friends (aged about 75+) who remember 

watching the coronation in June 1953 and who would like to take part? 

If so, please ask them to record a short video clip (20-60 seconds) of themselves describing 

their memories of the day. Perhaps it was the first time they had watched television. Maybe 

they remember a street party or eating Coronation Chicken. Maybe they were part of the 

crowds lining the streets in London. It would be lovely to hear their stories.  

The video should be uploaded by Monday 16th May into your child’s Humanities Team, into 

Files > General > Student Name, so that there is time to edit the clips. The preferred format 

is MP4.  

Please include in the Team’s chat (Posts) a note of your child’s relationship to the relative – 

for example, “Chloe’s Nana”.  

If we receive a lot of clips, we will not be able to show them all at the assembly. However, all 

the clips will be included in an extended video which the children will be able to watch on 

another occasion.  

 

 

Miss Jennie Dow 

Head of Humanities 

jdow@stfaiths.co.uk  
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